
Thursday Thoughts is a weekly series of short videos featuring Superintendent of Schools Dr. Mark

Bedell highlighting multiple facets of our school system of interest to our community.  Topics can be

as varied as current school system events, news events affecting students and families, or specific

curricular programs.


